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Dear Sir, 

The revised manuscript had been double checked by two native English speakers NM and RL for 

spelling, grammar, punctuation, spacing, and editing quality for scientific work. Corrections and 

changes have contributed much to the language quality and shape of the manuscript. 

We are hoping that the manuscript in its final format will be considered for publication. 

Best regards, 

Prof. Dr. Mohamed Wishahi 


